
THE DESTRUCTION OF MOTHER EARTH

Unsustainable exploitation of the natural world threatens food and water security of billions of people, major UN-backed
biodiversity study.

Many fishes are killed because of water pollution. But now, humankind is destroying this balance, and Mother
Earth is crying out in pain. Mother Earth Symbols and depictions of Earth as a nurturer have been long present
in human societies. For example, lead and asbestos, once common in homes and offices, have been largely
phased out of many common products. Studies have linked it to the destruction of the Great Barrier Reef and
abnormal weather. We call our political leaders all over the planet, our civil servants, and especially our
corporate leaders to stop and look deeply at our behavior. Vandana Shiva. Common Dreams is not your
normal news site. The water in these rivers was so pure that one could see the fishes swimming in it. The
consequences for human lives and livelihoods will depend on measures to adapt to climate change and
increase resilience that, while showing signs of promise, are not yet sufficient to meet the threats. One major
risk that all documentaries face is that they join the chorus of constant activism which may become tiresome
for audiences after a while. Luckily, we humans are now realizing our mistake and taking steps to protect the
earth. These beautiful fish are also your brothers and sisters, they are also crying for your help. Some animals
are captured and tortured for medical purposes. We met with the United Nations Secretary-General and played
a key role in preparing the ground for the UN Stockholm Conference on the Environmentâ€”the first of its
kindâ€”that took place a year later in june  We need to measure wealth beyond economic indicators. Green
forests are being replaced by concrete forests. One threat many of the world's inhabitants are facing is that of
water scarcity. The Amazon rainforest is still mostly intact, but it is rapidly diminishing and degrading along
with an even faster disappearing cerrado tropical savannah. May you enjoy everyone around you and not wait
until it is too late, until everything is nothing more than a dream. In many regions, the report says current
biodiversity trends are jeopardising UN global development goals to provide food, water, clothing and
housing. Yes, humans and societies need to develop and progress. According to the Earth Day Network , one
of the largest activist bodies organizing Earth Day events, people celebrate by holding marches, planting trees,
meeting with local representatives, and cleaning up their local environments. It was as a result of the
Stockholm Conference that the UN established the United Nations Environment Program and national
governments began to create ministries for the environment. The Mother is angry, and she has just begun To
vent her fury as she converses with her sun, So beware, human ones, and heed Mother's actions. These losses
will be more acutely felt as the demand for forest products steadily rises in the future. To protect themselves,
humans kill these animals. This is not a valid email, please try again. More over untreated sewage is let out
into water bodies polluting them. One of the biggest crimes committed by humans is deforestation. As a result
of excess pollution, there is a hole in the ozone layer. Plastic refuse is everywhere. My dear children, please
listen! Related IPS Articles. Recognize that environmental ills are inherently linked to human ills. But with the
development of mankind, we human beings slowly destroyed this beautiful planet. Some of these wastes are
non-degradable and affects the marine biodiversity. We can encourage our community members to plant trees.
More than 20 million people turned out. Sure, betting on fear might be considered a useful tactic, but it bets on
our anxiety towards the unknown. Now, we've seen updates, and clearly, the scientists were correct. The
Chipko movement , led by Indian women, is an interesting example of very concrete activism, drawing on a
humanization of nature and ideas of female empowerment.


